
 

 
*This notice under section 95, as published in the South Australian Government Gazette and 
The Australian on 11 April 2013, incorrectly stated that the Standing Council on Energy and 
Resources requested this Rule Proposal. This error will be corrected in both publications. 

Notice under National Electricity Law 

The Australian Energy Market Commission (AEMC) gives notice under the National  
Electricity Law of the following matters. 

Under section 107, the period of time for the making of the final determination on the Potential 
Generator Market Power in the NEM Rule proposal has been extended to 26 April 2013. 

Under section 95, SP AusNet* has requested the Recovery of Network Support Payments 
Rule proposal (Project Ref. ERC0154). The proposal seeks recovery of network support 
arrangements that defer distribution network augmentation and transmission connection 
assets via specific network support pass throughs. Submissions must be received by 10 May 
2013. 
 
Submissions can be lodged online via the AEMC’s website at www.aemc.gov.au. Before 
lodging your submissions, you must review the AEMC’s privacy statement on its website. 
Submissions should be made in accordance with the AEMC’s Guidelines for making written 
submissions on Rule change proposals. The AEMC publishes all submissions on its website 
subject to confidentiality.  All documents in relation to the above matters are published on the 
AEMC’s website and are available for inspection at the offices of the AEMC.  Further details 
and all documents on the above matters are available on the AEMC’s website 
www.aemc.gov.au. The relevant documents are also available for inspection at the offices of 
the AEMC. 
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